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The state’s designated wildflower, the Louisiana iris can be found along the margins of freshwater bayous and sloughs. 
Having little tolerance for salt water, the Louisiana iris is one of many plant species at risk from saltwater intrusion. 
Channels dredged through wetlands alter the natural hydrology, resulting in increased salinity and the loss of fresh 
water vegetation and organisms. CWPPRA hydrologic restoration and freshwater diversion projects regulate salinity 

and restore the natural hydrology of wetlands, preserving the iris and many other iconic Louisiana plants and animals.      
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